
November 30, 2022 

Web Announcement 2949 

National Influenza Vaccination Week 2022 
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) National Influenza Vaccination Week 2022 will be observed 
December 5-9, 2022.  The CDC hosts this awareness week annually as a reminder that there is still time to get a flu 
vaccine for everyone 6 months and older. 

In honor of the National Influenza Vaccination Week 2022, Nevada Medicaid asks providers to share the attached 
flyers with their Nevada Medicaid recipients to encourage everyone to get their flu vaccination. 

• Get the Flu Facts!

• Flu in Adults Age 65 Years or Older

• Get Your Child Vaccinated Against the Flu (English and Spanish)

• Get a Flu Shot Today



 

 



 



 



 

 



 

 

 


